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To the legal guardians of children who 
are unable to obtain a school place at 
the primary schools in Nordstadt 

Establishment of bus routes to schools outside the city centre north district 
 
Dear parents or guardians, 
 
Unfortunately, you have received a rejection from your preferred primary school today.  
This year, some families were unable to fulfil their school wishes as the primary schools in Nordstadt 
are unable to offer enough school places for all children. There are still places available at some pri-
mary schools in Nordstadt, in particular at Schule am Blücherpark (Gneisenaustr. 60, 44147 Dort-
mund, 0231/50-12571). 
 
In the event that you are unable to find another school place for your child on your own, 
please contact the Dienstleistungszentrum Bildung from 06.01.2025. 
 
You can reach the Dienstleistungszentrum Bildung: 
By e-mail to einschulung@stadtdo.de 
By telephone on 0231/50-25760 during the following office hours: 
Tuesday to Thursday 9.00-12.00 and 13.00 to 16.00, Friday 9.00-12.00 
 
In this case, we will help you to find a school place; the alternative school may also be located outside 
Nordstadt. As this will make the journey to school longer, we will organise school buses in this case. 
You do not need to worry that your child will not get a school place. 
 
I hope for your understanding and wish you and your children all the best and a successful school 
career.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Phyllis Paul 
Division Manager Dienstleistungszentrum Bildung 
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